
 

CARTER AND UNICOI COUNTY, TN 
Home Rehabilitation and Reconstruction 

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
 

 

Appalachia Service Project (ASP) is now accepting applications for home 

rehabilitation and reconstruction in partnership with Tennessee Housing 

Development Agency (THDA). ASP has received additional funds for home 

reconstruction. A public hearing will be held on June 16, 2025 at 6:30 pm at 

Evergreen Free Will Baptist (910 Hoback St, Erwin TN) for interested homeowners. 

Please attend the in person meeting to hear more information about the program 

and ask questions in person. We will be accepting applications until July 16, 2025.  

 

Applicants must apply and provide all necessary paperwork during the application 

period. Applicants must fall under 80% of the area median income (AMI) as 

defined by HUD. Other eligibility criteria is as follows: Applicant must own home 

and land, must have resided on the property for at least a year, the property must 

be the applicant’s primary residence.  

 

Interested homeowners should attend this information session to answer 

questions, complete an application, and schedule a time for a home inspection. If 

you are unable to attend, please send someone to represent you. 

 

 
 
 
 
 


